
April 6, 2023

Dear Westwood Public Schools community,

The Westwood School Committee is pleased to announce that the School Committee
and Timothy Piwowar have successfully concluded contract negotiations for Mr.
Piwowar’s position as the next Superintendent of Westwood Public Schools. Mr.
Piwowar will join the District as of July 1 and comes to us with a wealth of experience
in education, and a passion for student success.

With over 26 years of experience in education, Mr. Piwowar has served as a teacher,
STEM Curriculum Coordinator, Director of Information Systems and Accountability,
Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations, and Superintendent in the
Billerica Public Schools. He has a strong track record of improving student achievement
and developing innovative programs to meet the needs of diverse student populations.

Mr. Piwowar is committed to building strong relationships with students, parents and
staff, and he believes in creating a positive and inclusive school culture. He is excited to
join the Westwood Public Schools community and to work collaboratively with all
stakeholders to ensure that every student has access to a high-quality education.

Please join us in welcoming Timothy Piwowar to Westwood Public Schools. We look
forward to the leadership and expertise he will bring to our district.

Sincerely,

Westwood School Committee

Charles Donahue, Chair
Tony Mullin, Vice Chair
Amanda Phillips, Clerk
Maya Plotkin
Dorothy Parmelee
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